
Bruce Bramblett
Kodi Klip Corporation
314 South Cumberland Street
Lebanon, Tennessee 37087

Re:	 Kodi Klip

Dear Mr. Bramblett:

Kodi Klip Corporation submitted an application to the Arizona Department of Transportation 
(ADOT) Product Resource Investment Deployment and Evaluation (PRIDE) program. The appli-
action is for Kodi Klip.

The subject product does not fit any current ADOT Approved Products List (APL) categories and 
there is currently no need to create a new APL category for it. Therefore, no action will be taken 
to either approve or disapprove of the subject product with respect to ADOT’s APL.

If you have questions on this action, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Frank T. Darmiento, P.E.
Manager, Arizona Transportation Research Center
3729 E. Washington Street, Mail Drop 075B
Phoenix, Arizona 85034-1422
Phone (602) 712-3134     FAX (602) 712-3400
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